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Public Comments

Bonny’s Vineyard Winery P22-00002
Planning Commission Hearing Date December 18,
2024



23 November 2024

Dana Morrison, Supervising Planner

Napa County Dept of Planning, Building, and
Environmental Services

1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94558

Re: Comments on New Winery Use Permit #P22-00002-UP, Bonny’s Vineyard Winery

To All Concerned:

As a nearby neighbor when Bonny Meyer and her family lived across Conn Creek from my
family, and longtime admirer of her family’s contributions to the development of Napa Valley’s
reputation for world class wines, | am happy to support her application to build a small winery
on the property her family has owned for decades.

This new winery is a natural evolution since Bonny has been growing grapes for years on
“Bonny’s Vineyard,” the source for an early Silver Oak special bottling made by her husband
Justin Mevyer. It makes perfect sense to make her own wines from those grapes now.

It is hard to imagine that anyone in our quiet winegrowing area would object to Bonny’s
Vineyard Winery application. | certainly do not.

Thank you.

NS

Michaela K. Rodeno
7878 Money Road
Oakville, CA
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